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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Red Nose Day is heading our way on Friday 21st March, and to help raise money for the fabulous charities they 

support, we are planning a Cake Sale at school on that Friday.  

Please would you be able to help in the fundraising efforts by baking a cake, cookies, biscuits etc. or by donating 

bought cake(s) that could be sold at school.  

Please note that any home baked goods must come with a full ingredient and allergen list. 

All donations MUST be strictly nut and sesame seed free as per our food policy. If you wish to create a Red Nose-

themed cake/biscuit, there are many ideas out there on the internet (Comic Relief or Sainsbury’s websites). 

However, any flavour/style of cake or biscuit will go down a treat.  

We will happily receive cakes/biscuits on the morning of 21st of March. Please send them in with your child where 

our staff will collect them in a central place in school. Please do not send cakes in before this time.  Cakes will be 

sold after school only where your child will be supervised by you as a parent or carer to purchase the cakes. Parents 

will have full responsibility of what cakes are bought by their children.  

Cakes will be 50p each. Please bring exact change to buy the cakes you wish to eat. 

Location information: Friday 21st March at 3.15pm – 3.35pm  

Infants – Under the Canopy on the lower playground outside Year 2 Robins classroom 

Juniors – Under the Gazebo on the Year 3 playground  

Dressing Up  

For Red Nose Day, children are invited to wear their own clothes and take part in crazy hair day for a suggested 

donation of £1.  

● Children can wear their own clothes with a crazy hairdo. This can be as silly as the children want to go and can 
take the form of colourful hair or a crazy style  
● Children can wear red to school - the more red the better!  
● Children can wear their normal school uniform with an item of red  
● Children can wear their own clothes to school 
 

We look forward to fun day in school raising money for a great cause. 

 

Kind regards  

Mrs Ashford-Smith & Mrs Brown  

Heads of School  


